

26 April 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As stated by the Premier, Mark McGowan, in today's press conference, **mask wearing will** be mandatory this week for those who have been in the Perth and Peel regions since Saturday 17 April. This includes:

- All Year 11 and Year 12 students, as well as staff who attended the Year 11 Perth Camp or Year 12 Retreat last week.
- Any Secondary students, their parents or College staff who have been in the Perth or Peel regions since Saturday 17 April. This includes the last weekend of the school holidays.

Primary school students will NOT be required to wear a mask. Teaching staff at both primary and secondary schools are permitted to remove their mask while teaching.

We recognise that these measures are inconvenient, however they are in place to ensure the health and safety of our whole community. Please note that if your child refuses to comply, you will be contacted and asked to pick them up.

We remind all parents to encourage and model good hygiene with regular hand washing and social distancing.

Regards

Frank Norton Principal